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June 2, 1965

AIR MAIL

Dr. Mitsuo Nakano

Ingtitute of Geology and Mineralogy
Faculty of Science

Hiroshima University

Hiroshims, Japan

Dear Dr. Nakano:

Thank you very much for sending me copies of your
"Upper Cretaceous in Uwajima", “Cretaceous System in the
Western Part of the Ratsuragawa Basin", and "The Median
Tectonic Line along the Southern Faot of the Central Part
of the Sanuki Mountain', which I am glad to have available.

Very truly yours,

H. B. Stenzel
HBS skeb

Encl: separatas on aragonite
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